September 1, 2005
Notice from TBPC – State Travel Management Program

Due to the damage caused by Hurricane Katrina, New Orleans International Airport is currently closed. All air carriers providing service to New Orleans have cancelled their current flight schedules until further notice. Some cancellations are effective through September 12, 2005. Travelers that have flights reserved or ticketed during this timeframe should call the travel agency or airline carrier that booked the reservation to either check the status of the flight or to cancel, reschedule or reroute travel. Many airlines are providing a one time change (for a limited time) for any issued tickets that contain restrictions (i.e. non-refundable tickets) for destinations that were impacted by Hurricane Katrina. Please review these policies with your travel agency or airline.

Also, this may impact hotels and/or rental cars in the devastated areas, therefore the traveler needs to verify or cancel all types of confirmed travel reservations. The STMP will provide updates as received or check with the travel vendor for specific issues.
